Hello North Coast Housing team,

The next meeting on Thursday September 14 from 2-3:30. We wiil be meeting at the community
room at the Fort Bragg library, 499 East Laurel St..

Agenda

it is encouraging to see all the current interest in solving housing issues and that so many people
are interested in working on the issues locally. Housing is a huge subject and | came away from
the August meeting feeling the urgent need to organize our meetings and activities so we can
become an effective group. I realized also that I didn’t want to be planning the agenda alone, I
wanted to have at least one cohort to talk over ideas, feedback, etc -- | contacted Chris Skyhawk
after talking we agreed that we would both be coordinators of the meetings.

It seems to us that people working in teams is key to developing specific goals and approaches -
housing is a huge area, possible topics for teams are bountiful. At the last meeting some

people signed up for one of the three teams suggested but most people present did not. For the
next meeting, we are thinking we should spend a few minutes talking about teams, maybe
creating new teams and having people sign up for teams.

The bulk of the meeting then would be time for teams to have first meeting.

Once a team is established and has its first meeting (at September 14 meeting) the team would go
on to meeting - in person or electronically- in addition to the monthly full meeting.

The monthly meeting can then be a place to learn new info, share team info, have discussion on
specific topic, etc.,

Elizabeth



